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Process for Addressing Significant Attendance Concerns

Step 1:  Schools will continue to implement in-school processes to support healthy school attendance and to monitor and report attendance concerns.  Such processes include the promotion of school attendance, proper programming, conversations with families about missing time, program planning meetings, counseling support, collaboration with outside agencies, check and connect programs, etc.

Step 2:  Once schools feel that in spite of their continued efforts, attendance has not improved, the principal will send an official letter from the school expressing concerns about the inconsistent attendance and offering to help support the family in getting the student to school on a consistent basis.  A copy of the school letter will be forwarded to the Supervisor of School Support Services.

Step 3:  The school will monitor the attendance of the student for a reasonable period of time (2-3 weeks) to see if the attendance has improved following receipt of the school letter.

Step 4:  If the attendance has not improved, the concern will be reported to the Suspension Review / Attendance Committee of the AVRSB and a letter will be sent to the student’s family from the office of the Supervisor of School Support Services.  A recommendation may also be made to the principal that she/he reports the attendance concern to the Department of Community Services, Child Welfare Division.

Records of letters sent to parents will be kept and reported on a regular basis to the Suspension Review / Attendance Committee of the AVRSB.


the Children Really Matter School



